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Senator Samra Brouk: "Federal cuts to lifesaving mental health services are both cruel and

irresponsible. We cannot undo years of creating effective structures, programs, & services for

New Yorkers. I am committed to expanding support for every individual who needs mental

health services in this state."

Video of Senator Brouk's remarks can be viewed here.
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